E-mail from Mr. Christopher Catchpole re traffic lights on Highl and Boulevard.

Subject: E-mail from Mr. Christopher Catchpole re traffic lights on Highl and Boulevard.
Date: Sun, 9 Jun 2002 07:42:57 -0700
From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: Richard Zerr <Richard_Zerr@dnv.org>, Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>
CC: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, "'cgcatchpole@paralynx.com™ <cgcatchpole@paralynx.com>

Mr. Zerr:

From the e-mail sent to Mayor and Council by Mr. Christopher Catchpole of
3280 Beverly Crescent dated Sunday June 2, it would appear that
notwithstanding the pros and cons of the matter of traffic lights on

Highland Boulevard as requested by (PAC) no attempt has been made by staff
to bring the two sides together.

In the past whenever we have had a similar situation we arranged meetings
between the parties in question to try to reach an agreement. | would
appreciate hearing what you will do to resolve this matter.

If you have not already done so, | would also appreciate if you could get in
touch with Mr. Catchpole to keep him informed.

Thank you,

Ernie Crist
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